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Hands On Computer Training International Pty Ltd 

16 September 2016 

On 1 August 2016 the Australian Skills Quality Authority (ASQA) announced that it had made a decision to cancel the 

registration of Hands On Computer Training International Pty Ltd (RTO number 2058), which trades as Australian 

Institute of Commerce and Technology (AICT).  

ASQA advises that the Administrative Appeals Tribunal (AAT) has made an order to stay ASQA’s decision until the 

Tribunal’s review of that decision has been finalised. This means ASQA’s decision will not take effect today (16 

September 2016) as previously advised. 

Students seeking more information about ASQA’s regulatory decision can contact the ASQA Info Line on 1300 701 

801. 

 


